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Comments: I oppose this project because this is another example of how Montana is consistently being

conformed to a playground for the rich--and Montanans are expected to be their servants.  Also, I do not believe

that POWDR will make it affordable for Montanans earning Montana wages to vacation there with their family.

Their prospective clients are probably not even the Montana wage-earning residents. POWDR, albeit a family-

owned company, is still an out of state company with aspirations of enticing the non-resident elites to spend

some quiet time in majestic Montana "getting back to nature," all while they actually destroy what truly makes

Montana home.  They will enjoy their stay and ultimately build their fourth or fifth mansion.  Afterwards, they will

host a Montana experience getaway consisting of their uber wealthy Coastal friends and relay tales of the "wild

west," the quiet, and the "affordability" of Montana.  Those friends will be intrigued, visit Montana, and then build

their own mountain mansion.  While those who live here, will continue making retail and service wages and not

be able to afford an in-state vacation. Please do not further contribute to the demise of the out-of-stater overtake

of Montana.   


